
 

 
 
All information regarding school travel can be found on the Lancashire County Council 
website.    
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-
transport/  
 

The information below is on from the Lancashire County Council website. 
 
SCHOOL BUS SEASON TICKETS 
You can buy a season ticket for use on Lancashire County Council's contracted school 
services where spaces are available. 
 
With a season ticket you can save up to 20% of the cost of the daily return fare. You 
can also spread the cost if you choose to pay by direct debit. 
 
 
 
FREE AND PARTIALLY SUBSIDISED TRANSPORT TO SCHOOL 

Your child may be able to get free transport to school, depending on how far the walk 
is. There is also support for families on low incomes.   

You can apply online via the website link above. 

We recommend that you apply for your child’s travel pass in plenty of time before it 
is needed. If you don’t, you may have to pay your child’s travel fares and we may not 
be able to refund this money. We will only refund any travel fares you have to pay 
while you are waiting for your child’s travel pass if we have caused the delay. 
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